LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
May 27, 2023
TO: Honorable Dade Phelan, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HR2470 by Bell, Cecil (Suspending limitations on conference committee jurisdiction, H.B. No.
5344.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The fiscal implications of the bill to the districts cannot be determined due to the circumstances relating to the
districts' exercise of eminent domain power, issuance of bonds, or imposition of assessments, fees, and taxes
being unknown. No significant fiscal implication to other units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, SD
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